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PG/JH 
 
6th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ HOODIES 
 
I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2025 
Leavers’ Hoody for your child. 
 
We are working with Fizz Hoodies, the UK's premier supplier of Leavers’ Hoodies, and are 
eagerly anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate their time at the 
school.  
 
The Hoodies will have a large ‘Leavers 2025’ printed on the back, containing the names of all 
students in the Year Group, and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front. Students 
can pick from the college style hoody in a range of different colours. 
 
All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a Leavers Hoody. It is essential that their 
orders are placed in plenty of time so that they don't miss out. There will only be one order; 
students will not be able to place orders after 2nd April 2025 

 

To place an order, please visit the following website:  
https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 

Our School Unique ID is: J11736YR6 
 

If you would like to order a hoody, you must place an order before 2nd April 2025. We cannot 
stress this deadline enough, as we do not want anyone to be disappointed. The school will not 
be ordering any spare Hoodies, so if your child later wishes they'd ordered one once they see 
everyone’s Hoodies, unfortunately it will be too late! So please don't miss out.  
 
Unfortunately, school cannot provide any financial support towards the purchase of a hoody. 
 
All orders will be delivered direct to school and given to your child in the summer term.  
 
If you require any help with your order, you can call Fizz Hoodies Monday-Friday between 
8:30am and 5.00pm on 03330 119 554, or alternatively please call our school office. 

 

 
Mrs A Jocelyn 
Head of School 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/

